
THE SPIRIT OF EDEN FUND 

2017 GRANT PROGRAM 

The Spirit of Eden Fund is soliciting Letters of Intent from organizations 

seeking financial assistance from the foundation’s 2017 Grant Program.  

Applicants may be non-profit organization described in Section 501(c) 3 of 

the Internal Revenue Code; governmental entities; or special purpose 

districts that are tax supported.  The financial assistance should improve the 

quality of life in Eden and its surrounding area. 

Submitting a Letter of Intent is the initial step in applying for a grant.  The 

information required in the letter is found in the Grant Application 

Procedures of the Spirit of Eden Fund (Nov 2010).  Applicants are requested 

to obtain a copy by one of the following methods: 

 Going to the City of Eden web site (edentexas.com) and clicking on 

the Spirit of Eden Fund link;  

 Writing to the Spirit of Eden Fund, P.O. Box 125, Eden, Texas 76837;  

 Contacting Wade Ellison at 325-869-5259. 

Letters of Intent should be mailed to the Spirit of Eden Fund, P.O Box 125, 

Eden, Texas 76837.  The Spirit of Eden Fund should have the letters in hand 

by January 21, 2017. 


